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Report on Awareness Programme conducted to the Girl Students of I B.Tech., 13.09.17 

Submitted by Dr.K.V.Geetha Devi, ICC chairperson and Asst. Prof Department of Management studies. 

Internal Complaint Committee of MITS conducted an awareness programme to the girl students of  

I B.Tech.  Vice-Principal (Administration) - Dr.G.Hampamma, Asst. Coordinator (IQAC) – Mrs. Vijaya 

Lakshmi addressed the students. 

The programme started at 5 pm. Dr.K.V.Geetha Devi, Chairperson of MITS-ICC explained the role played 

by ICC in dealing woman related issues.  She assured of extending help to the girl students in all ways. 

While addressing the gathering, Dr.G.Hampamma told ‘Woman has got 50% freedom.’  And added 

incidents like that happened to Nirbhaya still taking place in the society.  She advised the students to 

develop strong will power so as to face any situation that they come across in life.  

Mrs. Vijaya Lakshmi used power point presentation to explain the importance of mother in one’s life.  

She suggested the students to be emotionally strong and assertive, and to form a Self-Help Group, 

especially for girl students. 

 Some real-life situations that a girl faces in the society were also demonstrated as a role play.  Students 

were advised to follow proper dress code and to follow healthy habits in college.  Some of the students 

shared their experiences. Dr.S.Shanmuga Priya and Mrs. Annapurna, members of MITS- ICC took part in 

the programme.  Finally, the programme was concluded at 6.15 pm. 

MITS- ICC extends its gratitude to the Management, the Principal and entire MITS Family for the support 

and encouragement extended in organizing   this awareness programme. 

 


